
 November 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 SSMW 1:15 

Children’s Choir 3:30  
Bell Choir 5:30 
Prairie Village 11:15 

2 
     ——-Global Conference in Wichita ——- 
                       ( PASTOR   GALEN   ATTENDING) 

5 

 
Daylight Saving Time ends 

6 7  
 

8 

Children’s Choir 3:30 
Bell Choir 5:30 
Prairie Village 11:15 

9 
  
  Adult Bible Study 
       10:00 A.M. 

10 11 
 
 

12 Communion 

Children’s Choir Sings 
     
    Basket Dinner 

13 14 15 
Children’s Choir 3:30 
Bell Choir 5:30 
Prairie Village 11:15 

16 
 
 Adult Bible Study 
   10:00 A.M. 

17 

Happy Birthday! 
   Pastor Galen 

18  

19 

 
  Adm Co. Meeting 

20 21 22 
Children’s Choir 3:30 
Bell Choir 5:30 
Prairie Village 11:15 

23 

        Happy  

  Thanksgiving 

24 25 

26 27 28 29 
Children’s Choir 3:30 
Bell Choir 5:30 
Prairie Village 11:15 

30 
   
  Adult Bible Study 
    10:00 A.M. 

  

Sharon Springs Methodist Church 

Pastor Galen Crippen (785) 852-4734 

529 W. 6th Ave.   P.O. Box 339 

Sharon Springs, KS 67758 



 

College Students’ Care Packages 

Women will be once again packing boxes of goodies for our 

college students to eat during their final weeks of study. These boxes 

will be packed on November 29th. If you would like to contribute to 

these boxes, please have these items brought to the Church.  The 

women usually pack around 30 boxes each year. Suggested items 

are: 

cookies, candy, hot chocolate packets, microwave poThe Methodist 

pcorn, gum, nuts, raisins or any other   s m a l l  e d I b le  I t e m s. 

If you have a college student that you would like a box sent to, please 

contact Emily Bolen to get their name on the list. 

 

 SERVICE COMMITTEE FOR NOVEMBER 

(Funeral, Wedding and Church Dinners) 

Bev Keller, Chairman 

Jeanette Compton 

Emily Bolen 

Jordan Gonzales 

Taylor Marbut 

 Wesley Children’s Choir entertaining the residents of  Hope  

Springs and was enjoyed by all! They appreciate the children 

coming to entertain them. 
The Sharon Springs Methodist Women held the annual  Soup Supper 

on October 18th.  There was a outstanding crowd and the food was 

very good as always.  The Soup Supper is looked forward to every 

year! 



Have you noticed the new attractive sign on the South side of the church?  

Pastor’s Page 

November 2023 

 

Wow we just have 2 months to go until the end of the year! Real quick let’s take a look 

back at your year. Have you done the things you planned to conquer: loose weight, 

work smarter not harder, attend church more often, grow closer to God? You still have 

2 months to end the year on a high note. 

 

I want to thank Jayne and Jacalyn for taking the bull by the horns and getting our bell 

choir up and ringing! It is fun getting together and making music. Looking forward to 

our playing for the first time in church around Thanksgiving! 

 

The Heartland Conference of The Global Methodist Church is meeting November 2 – 4 

in Wichita. I will write something letting you all know how it went. It promises to be 

very educational. 

 

Romans 1:16-17 “(16) For I am not ashamed of the gospel, because it is the power of 

God that brings salvation to everyone who believes: first to the Jew, then to the Gen-

tile. (17) For in the gospel the righteousness of God is revealed—a righteousness that is 

by faith from first to last, just as it is written: "The righteous will live by faith." 

 

God’s Blessings to you, 

Pastor Galen 

Children’s Choir Christmas Program 

December 3, 2023, 10:00 A.M. MT 

During the Worship Service 

Potluck Basket Dinner will follow  

the Program. 



 

 

We are excited to  have started the  Bell Choir!   We are 

thrilled to have so many people taking part in the choir. 

 Our plan is to have a presentation in the near future. 

Watch for the presentation date and plan to attend. 

 


